
From: Kaila Zamojski <kzamojski@arnprior.ca>  
Sent: February 12, 2021 2:57 PM 
To: 'Hamilton' <clerk@hamilton.ca>; Amber LaPointe <Amber.LaPointe@portcolborne.ca>; 
'amo@amo.on.ca' <amo@amo.on.ca>; customer.service@agco.ca; john.yakabuskico@pc.ola.org; 
'cheryl.gallant@parl.gc.ca' <cheryl.gallant@parl.gc.ca> 
Cc: Maureen Spratt <mspratt@arnprior.ca> 
Subject: Support Resolution - Amending the AGCO Licensing and Application Process for Cannabis Retail 
Stores to Consider Radial Separation 
 

Hello,  
 
Please be advised the Town of Arnprior Council at their February 8, 2021 Regular 
Meeting of Council passed the following resolution in regards to Amending the AGCO 
Licensing and Application Process for Cannabis Retail Stores to Consider Radial 
Separation from Other Cannabis Locations:  
 
Whereas the Corporation of the Town of Arnprior received the correspondence from 
the City of Hamilton and City of Port Colborne, regarding amending the AGCO 
licensing and application process for Cannabis Retail Stores to consider radial 
separation from other cannabis locations; 
 
Whereas in late 2019 the Province of Ontario announced that the AGCO had been 
given regulatory to open the market for retail cannabis stores beginning in January 
2020, without the need for lottery; 
 
Whereas the AGCO does not take into consideration radial separation for Cannabis 
Retail Stores. 
 
Therefore Be It Resolved That the Corporation of the Town of Arnprior supports 
the City of Hamilton’s request to amend the AGCO Licensing and Application 
process for Cannabis Retail Stores to consider radial separation from other 
Cannabis Locations. 
 
With Appreciation, 

Kaila Zamojski 
Deputy Clerk 
Town of Arnprior 
105 Elgin Street W. 
Arnprior, ON, K7S 0A8 
(613) 623-4231 ext 1818 
kzamojski@arnprior.ca 
www.arnprior.ca 
@arnprior 

 
This e-mail is privileged & confidential. If it is not addressed to or intended for you, and you receive it, 
kindly delete it and all copies and advise the sender right away. Thank you.  
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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